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Wilp School Daycare Parents Club - A little story about the start of our school year!!!
We had a parent child orientation to go over our policies and business.
I was with a group of children reading to them at our story area and we have a set of four year old twin boys at our center.  Anyway I was going over the alphabet book with the group of children (which is a book I received from the parenting club!!)  we were thinking of words that started with the letter we were on!  We got to the letter "S" and were fresh out of ideas with what else started with "S" and I noticed the two boys elbowing each other and saying "you tell her".  Needless to say they were giggling so I looked at them and asked for their word.... One of them blurted out "SNUGGIES".....!!!!  Trying to keep composure while the rest of the group busted with laughter I replied "yes snuggies starts with the letter S!!!
The First Nations Parents Club in New Aiyansh had their first parent workshop on Friday, September, 14.  We had a great time together. 

Christine Stewart came up from Vancouver to be our guest speaker and facilitate the day for us.  There were 8 parents out for the day and a few others dropped by over the lunch as they were working.  Our focus for the day was supporting our children's education.  Christine gave us many practical suggestions to try at home before we meet again.  Thanks for the prizes that you send our group.  We used them as door prizes.  Parents really liked the coffee mugs.  This past week we hosted a games night which had 10 parents attend with their chidren.  Everyone had a great time so we are planning another evening.  Thanks agin for all your support through the information that you send us and the prizes.

Doreen Adams
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